From: Cheryl Davis

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 10:06 AM

To: De Jesus, Emma **Cc:** Nemer, Sussy

Subject: RE: Redistricting LA County 2011 Meetings are not broadcast

Dear Emma,

I think this is unfortunate for interested LA County residents. I believe the meetings are held in the same room as the regular Board of Supervisors meetings and while the public can attend the hearings downtown, I believe that broadcasting the remaining meetings would help interested parties observe and therefore participate in and be better informed about the process.

The last set of minutes available on the Redistricting website are from the June 22 meeting. The minutes for the June 27 meeting should have been approved and available before yesterday's meeting on July 6, with the June 29 minutes being approved yesterday.

As this very important process gets closer to completion, I think live Web broadcasts for the remaining meetings would be a good way for the BRC to improve its outreach to the public. Thank you for your time and I would really appreciate if you could please forward this email to the BRC.

--

Cheryl Davis President

E: ___

Crescenta Valley Town Council

PO Box 8676 | La Crescenta, CA 91224-0676 | USA

www.thecvcouncil.com

-Please join us for our monthly meeting at 7:00 p.m. at the La Crescenta Library Community Room. The next meeting will be July 21, 2011.